Our Mother of Sorrow Students are

Active Christians, Active Community Builders, Responsible Global Citizens and Engaged Learners
Walking with Christ

Kindergarten Newsletter for August 29, 2016
Dear Kinder Parents,
 We had our first week of computer lab! We learned about different parts of the computer and the phonetic sounds that make up the word cat. We will begin our Spelling Words this week!
Spelling Words:  cat     bat     hat     rat     sat     a
Please review daily with your child.  When practicing writing these words, please make sure your child starts at the middle dotted line or the top line, as the case may be.  Remind them to start at the left side of the paper and work form left to right.  Also monitor their pencil grip and how they are forming their letters.
Homework:

· Monday:  Religion - We Believe Review & Resource book pages 9 & 10 - Chpt. 3, God Gives Us Water. On page 9 have your child circle in pencil the things that are wrong in each picture. Then answer the two questions at the bottom of the page. On page 10 draw a picture in each raindrop to show how you use water each day.
· Tuesday: Letter Jj for ABC Journal
· Wednesday: No Homework – Skate Country 
· Thursday: Sorting by Color and Shape – Please have your child color each shape based on the key at the top of the page. Then cut, sort and glue each shape into the correct category. 
Reminders for the Week: 
·  Wednesday: School Mass @ 8:30a.m – encourage to wear green shirt. 
                        Skate Country @ 6pm – wear your U of A shirt!
· Friday: Spelling Test
                        Dismissal @ 1:10 pm
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September 1st -30th – There will be a school wide contest to see which class can collect the most Box Tops for education. The winning class receives an Eegee Party. Please start collecting those Box Tops today!   
Important Date:
Mon, September 5th – No School – Labor Day
Thank you very much for your help and support, 
 Mrs. Stachovic  & Mrs. Covey
